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Mr. Russell A. Powell, Chief
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U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

Washington, DC 20555

SUBJECT: FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT REQUEST
Dear Mr. Powell:

Pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act , 5§ USC Paragraph 552, and to the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission's regulations, I hereby request a copy of a September 19, 1997 letter
from Brian Shearon to the ACRS re differing professional opinion on steam generator tube
integrity.

I would appreciate your prompt response within ten working days of the receipt of this request,
_as provided by the Code and NRC's policies. I agree to pay such fees as required under
10CFR Pamgrgﬁk 9.33 et seq. without further authorization, however, please call if the fees

/ \;x.c:;:igw In addition, please send the response to me only, rather than to the NRC's
’ ocument Room. Please call if you have questions. Thank you for your services.
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